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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 11:25 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: For review/clearance: ROC LTO 2.1 Analytical Approach


And to clarify, I include a period after the l in anal


Nice work on the revisions Cathy!


On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 11:07 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Yay!!!!!!!!!!!


On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 11:02 AM Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


I offer only a few minor comments (attached). I am clearing v7 of the anal. approach.


Thanks,


Rosalie


On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 4:50 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Rosalie and Maria (Chris cleared the first draft, but you're welcome to review),


Attached is the revised draft of the Analytical Approach section that has comments incorporated/addressed.


Please review, with any comments back by COB Friday, 5/3, if possible.


Thanks.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 4:24 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:
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Susan and Norma (and Garwin) --

I've done another revision to the subject document, which is now V7. It is ready for references to be


inserted. Could the two of you work together to identify who can do that (esp over Thurs and Fri while I


am not needing it)?


S:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.1 Analytical Approach\2-1_Analytical_Approach_V7.docx


Garwin, this needs a final look for clearance by Rosalie (and maybe Maria). I am fine with it going without


references inserted (I am hoping her comments will be minimal), but I will leave it up to you to decide how


to distribute these sections.


Enjoy! And thanks!


Cathy


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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